
Dear Friends, 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support for our ministry.  Below is a picture of our first service on Sunday February 19,2023.  

I thank God because we had two young people attend our mission for the first time. I shared about salvation and praise God 

because one girl received Christ as her Lord and Savior. Please pray for the funds to purchase a permanent lot for our mission, 

because right now, we are renting. 

 

Thank You and God bless you all,  

Pastor Ben Alhambra 


